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Grant Cos, Assistant Professor, and Susan Barnes, Associate Professor, 
both in the Department of Communication, recently were awarded 
individual FEAD Grants. The grant to Dr. Cos supports his attendance at a 
three-week seminar on the history and philosophy of freedom of 
expression. The seminar will be offered in England from July 3-23 at the 
University of Cambridge and the University of Oxford. Attending the 
seminar will benefit Dr. Cos’s undergraduate course, “The Rhetoric of Free 
Speech” and his graduate course, “Communication Law and Ethics.” 
 
Dr. Barnes will use her FEAD Grant (with colleague Dr. Deborah Blizzard) 
to develop instructional materials for a new course to be entitled “Reality 
TV and the Construction of Reality.” The course will be available to DOC 
majors – PTC and APR – as a professional elective. 
 
FEAD – Faculty Education And Development – is a competitive, Institute-
wide funding agency.  
 
Congratulations to Grant and Sue! 


